MARYLAND BOARD OF PHYSICIANS
ATHLETIC TRAINERS ADVISORY COMMITTEE via CONFERENCE CALL
Tuesday, March 28, 2017, 10 a.m.
4201 Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland, 21215, Room 100
OPEN MEETING MINUTES

PRESENT: Karl Bailey, MS ATC, Chair, Christina Morganti, M.D., John Bielawski,
MHM, LAT, ATC, Lori Bristow, M.Ed., ATAC, Richard Peret, Jr., PT,
Benita Edwards Wilson, Consumer Member, Theresa Lewis, Consumer
- Member '

STAFF PRESENT: Felicia Wright, Allied Health Supervisor, David Finkler, Esq., Board
Counsel, Linda Monroe, Allied Health Analyst, Cecilia Laurent, Allied
Health Analyst ' '

ABSENT: Ellen Douglas Smith, Deputy Director, Valerie Cothran, M.D., Andrew
Tucker, M.D., Cheryl Lee-Pow, DC, Heather Weesner, OTR/L, CLT,
CHT, Wynee Hawk, Policy Legislative Manager

CALL TO ORDER

Mr. Bailey called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m.

Evaluation and Treatment Protocols

The Committee recommended approval of the following evaluation and treatment protocols.

“Athletic Trainer Supervising Physician
Anthony Benyarko, ATC Valerie Cothran, MD
Erin Holle, ATC Frederick Lohr, MD
Richard Kneebone, ATC Ellen Smith, MD
Jordan Wagner, ATC Todd Tredinnick, MD
Adjournment

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:09 a.m.
Submitted by,

Linda Monroe

Allied Health Analyst




